
Share the Warmth 
  
Sure, it seems strange to be talking about keeping warm with the weather we have 
had recently, but it is time to think about the cold weather and our veterans who 
may need some help keeping warm this year.   We will be collecting donations of 
new and “Very Gently Used” Items for our veterans throughout the State of Wiscon-
sin. 

The items we are looking for are as follows: 
Coats 

Hooded Sweatshirts 
Hats 

Gloves 
Warm Socks 
Fleece Wear 

Boots 
Hand & Foot Warmers 

 
Appleton Harley Davidson & Wausau Harley Davidson have graciously allowed us 
to set up donation boxes at their locations for NEW ITEMS ONLY. 
For those who wish to donate “Gently Used Items” that have been cleaned, you 
can contact the members listed below to make arrangements. 
 
In the Eastern part of the state please contact Mark @ ltldog3@yahoo.com 
In the Southern part of the state please contact Steve at steve@jensenph.com 
In the Central part of the state please contact Tiffany at tschmitt@dwave.com 
In the Southwest part of the state contact John Curran at jcurran516@aol.com 

 
Please be sure these items are gently used, cleaned and ready to be given to 

our Veterans. 
 
For anyone wishing to make a cash donation we will be happy to do the shopping 
for you. Please make checks payable to Patriot Guard Riders-WI and in the memo 
line write Share the Warmth.  
 
Please send your donation to the following address. 

Patriot Guard Riders-Wisconsin 
148 Kings Court 

Dodgeville, WI 53533 
Let us remember our blessings and make sure that our Veterans are warm  

this winter. 
Respectfully 
Mark Goebel 

Asst. State Captain 
Patriot Guard Riders-WI  


